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                                                        Immediate Release 

Hudson County Board of Commissioners authorized funding of $44,000 
to Dr. Rao S. Mikkilineni for medical services provided to the Hudson 
County Chest Clinic.  

Jersey City-The Hudson County Board of Commissioners authorized funding of $44,000
to Dr. Rao S. Mikkilineni for medical services provided to the Hudson County Chest 
Clinic.

The funding will be utilized to provide experienced on site medical services to the 
patients of the Hudson County Chest Clinic.  Dr. Rao S. Mikkilineni is a highly qualified 
pulmonary specialist with extensive experience in the treatment and care of 
communicable disease, Tuberculosis. 

The funding term is from July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023.

Board Chairman Anthony Vainieri and the Board of Commissioners are dedicated to 
meeting the needs of the local community by providing healthcare to county residents 
who cannot afford the cost.  These services are especially essential to residents who are
sick and need instant medical care.
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